
  
 

 
From: Jeff Doran [mailto:jeffdoran@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 5:34 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Comments regarding RIN 1210-AB33 

To whom it may concern: 
  
I wanted to comment on the news regarding the Dept of Treasury and Labor's plan 
to force or compel the convertion of all or some of our 401K and IRAs into fixed 
annuities. This would be a horrible decision. You know it, I know it, and most people 
know it. 
  
You think that the healthcare reform raised a lot of ruckus? Once this becomes 
known to the general public, the protests and demonstrations over healthcare will 
pale in comparison to this.  
  
Please, stay the hell away from my money! 
  
Jeff Doran 
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